Lord Baltimore Women's Club awards scholarships

On Monday, June 17, the Lord Baltimore Women's Club held its scholarship award ceremony at Cripple Creek Golf & Country Club. LBWC awarded scholarships to students from Indian River High School, Sussex Technical High School and Sussex Central High School, for academic excellence and community service.

Recipients of the awards included Riley Hurd, an IRHS graduate attending Grove City College, majoring in history/Biblical studies; Morgan Lowe, a Sussex Tech graduate, attending Delaware Valley University, majoring in zoo science; Yamileth Lopez Renoj, a Sussex Central graduate, attending Boston University majoring in neuroscience; and Wyatt Snyder, an IRHS graduate, attending West Chester University, majoring in music education.

The McGill Scholarship (in memory of long time LBWC member Gloria McGill) was awarded to Grace Robinson, an IRHS graduate, attending the University of Delaware, majoring in pre-veterinarian medicine.

LBWC also selects and funds participation of a sophomore student to attend the Hugh O'Brien (HOBY) Youth Leadership Program. This year's recipient is Ellie Welch, IRHS.

To learn more about LBWC, visit their website at Lbwclub.com.



